
     Calendar of Events 

February 2025 
February 5 - Chamber of Commerce ‘Coffee 
Connections,’ 8-9 a.m., SweetLife Eatery, 116 
N. Main Street, Shawano.  This is a great 
opportunity to make connections with other 
business people, build relationships and learn 
from each other.  Attendees introduce 
themselves and their business to the entire 
group. No RSVP necessary. 

Feb. 11 - WRBA Hard Hat Happy Hour, El Jefe, 
5:45 p.m., Shawano. Drawings for prizes, 
50/50 and attendance raffle at 6:30 p.m. RSVP 
LINK: www.wolfriverbuilders.org/register 

Feb. 25 - WRBA Board of Directors Meeting, 
5:45 p.m., The Pad, Shawano 

Feb. 25-27 - International Building Show, Las 
Vegas 

March 5 - Chamber of Commerce ‘Coffee 
Connections,’ 8-9 a.m., SweetLife Eatery, 116 
N. Main Street, Shawano.  This is a great 
opportunity to make connections with other 
business people, build relationships and learn 
from each other.  Attendees introduce 
themselves and their business to the entire 
group. No RSVP necessary. 
 

Mission Statement 
 

The Wolf River Builders Association’s purpose 
is to serve as an advocate and resource for 
area building industry professionals, while 

supporting a commitment to our community 
through leadership and education. 

  

 

 

February 
Hard Hat Happy Hour   
When: Tuesday, February 11th 

Where: El Jefe 
201 N. Airport Rd., Shawano 

 
Networking, food & drink:  5:45 p.m. 

Drawings: 6:30 p.m. (50/50 raffle, door 
prizes, attendance raffle) 

PLEASE RSVP AS SOON AS 
POSSIBLE 

PLEASE help us plan by  
letting us know you will attend 

by Monday, February 10 
At www.wolfriverbuilders.org/register,            

phone call @ 715-853-2310 or via Email -  
wolfriverbuilders@gmail.com 

Progressive Attendance Pot  
$20 for February 

Door Prize donations  
always welcome!  

Just bring it along!       

http://www.wolfriverbuilders.org/register
http://www.wolfriverbuilders.org/register


From your President 

Winter is here. 
The new fallen snow this early February finally 

brings the spirit of a Wisconsin winter back to the 
Wolf River region.  

As we begin our second month of the new year 
I hope that business has been 
steady and even beginning to pick 
up as clients return to a more steady 
life after the holiday hustle and 
bustle. 
Thank you to those who attended 
our annual Christmas Party at 
Antlers in Bonduel and congrats to 
our Sherwin-Williams 

representatives Nate and John on being picked for 
our Progressive Attendance Pot of $280.  

The pot will reset to $20 with the next drawing 
at our Hard Hat Happy Hour coming up on February 
11th at El Jefe in Shawano. I hope that all members 
can send a representative to attend and bring a few 
prospective members as well. Mark your calendars 
and keep a lookout in your email for invites and 
registration. 

Our annual Scholarship Raffle recently came to 
a close on January 25. Thank you again to all those 
who helped sell tickets, ticket purchasers and 
congrats to those lucky winners. A big thank you to 
our Executive Officer Nathan on all the planning 
and organizing that makes this annual fundraiser a 
success. We raised nearly $5,000 that will be given 
out to local scholarship recipients. If you know of 
any area students going into the trades please 
direct them to our website 
(www.wolfriverbuilders.org) where they can find 
the application. 

As always, please continue to utilize and 
network with other members and don’t be afraid to 
reach out and ask for help if it’s needed. Stay 
involved with our local association by marking 
events on your calendar and finding a 
representative to attend. Please take part in our 
member benefits as well. 

If your company would like to offer a member 
benefit please reach out to Nathan or myself. 

Let's have a great month and Thrive in 25’ 
 
Sincerely,  
Bryce Szymanski 

Scholarship deadline March 15 

 The Wolf River Builders Association Scholarship 
offers a yearly scholarship for up to 3 individuals, 
with the possibility of an individual receiving up to 
$1,500.  

This is presented to a student or students who 
are continuing their education in a 
building-associated trade.  

The scholarship is payable in one lump sum to 
be used for the initial semester at an accredited 
college, university, junior college, technical college, 
trade or vocational school or other approved 
educational organization. 
 

Criteria for selection is as follows: 
1. Graduating senior of a high school located in 

Shawano, Oconto or Menominee counties. 
2. Explanation of financial need. 
3. Proven leadership ability. 
4. Good moral character. 
5. Continuing education in a building related field. 

 
The 2025 SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION LINK is 
available here and in area schools. The scholarship 
request must be made on the WRBA application  
form. The deadline is March 15, 2025. 
 
   

 
 

Kwik Trip Gift Card 
February 5% off SALE 

 

Your purchase helps support our organization 
 

We are able to order gift card amounts of  
$10 · $20 · $25 · $50 · $100 · $200 · $500 

as well as $30 Car Wash Cards ($36 value) 
and $22.50 Grocery-only cards ($25 value) 

 

If you’d like to order for yourself or for employee 
incentive programs, visit our online store under the 
MORE tab at wolfriverbuilders.org, or contact us via 

email at wolfriverbuilders@gmail.com 

A limited number of cards are also available at any 
of our general membership meetings. 

 
 

 

http://www.wolfriverbuilders.org
https://drive.google.com/open?id=13gPQEpm-AGAuIkVEExWmFGM4wHhGE91q
https://wolfriverbuilders.org/online-store
mailto:wolfriverbuilders@gmail.com


Scholarship Cash Raffle winners 
 
Thank you to all who helped support our 2025 

Scholarship Cash Raffle. Congratulations to our 
prize winners: 

 
● 1-1-2025 $100 Mike Musolff 
● 1-2-2025 $100 Jamey Duebler 
● 1-3-2025 $100 Nichole Heagle 
● 1-4-2025 $100 Kevin Barkow 
● 1-5-2025 $100 Jeanie Lewis 
● 1-6-2025 $100 Eliza Koeller 
● 1-7-2025 $100 Bridget & Bill Rundle 
● 1-8-2025 $100 Reese Deveau 
● 1-9-2025 $100 Dawn Martin 
● 1-10-2025 $100 Bryce Marohl 
● 1-11-2025 $150 The Roeser’s 
● 1-12-2025 $150 Jerry Leatherberry 
● 1-13-2025 $100 Cindy Burmeister 
● 1-14-2025 $100 Joe Zuniga  
● 1-15-2025 $100 Lakeview Revival  
● 1-16-2025 $100 Herb Krahn  
● 1-17-2025 $100 David Ewald  
● 1-18-2025 $150 Sam Zurawski  
● 1-19-2025 $150 Miles Wilson 
● 1-20-2025 $100 Raquel Riemer 
● 1-21-2025 $100 Stephanie Hintz  
● 1-22-2025 $100 Marlene Brown  
● 1-23-2025 $100 Joy Daebler  
● 1-24-2025 $500 Jim Black  
● 1-25-2025 $1000 Jamie Liesner 

 
 
Lego Builders Contest returns 
 
     CALLING ALL LEGO BUILDERS ages 3-17! Looking 
for something fun for the kids to do? Want to add a 
little extra 'tech ed' into their education? We're 
having a Lego Home Building Contest and 
challenging all Lego builders ages 3-17 to show off 
their master Lego skills!  
     Those selected as the winners will receive prizes 
donated by Bryan Nemetz Construction and Knope 
Heating & Air Conditioning! Submissions are due 
Friday, March 21 - winners will be announced on 
Sunday, March 23. 
 



How does the contest work? 
 
1 - Pull out that tub of Legos. 
2 - Build the best house out of Legos that you can. 
3 - Snap a photo of your Lego House. 
4 - Send the photo to us by Facebook Message ( 
https://www.facebook.com/WolfRiverBuildersAsso
ciation/ ) or by email wolfriverbuilders@gmail.com 
by Friday 3/21/2025. Please include the first name 
and age of the child who built the house, as well as 
the city you live in. 
5 - Our team of 'experts' will select the winners. 
Depending on entries, winners will be broken into 
age categories, as well as a category for entries 
from outside our service area of Shawano, 
Menominee and Oconto Counties. 
6 - We will post all of the homes and the winners 
on Facebook. 

     We're looking forward to seeing all of the 
fantastic creations you come up with! 
 

Q4 HBA Rebate Deadline Feb. 14 
 

HBA Rebates connects Residential Builders and 
Remodelers with cash rebates from over 60 trusted 
manufacturers. Our streamlined quarterly filing 
process requires just one key detail: the addresses 
of the homes you’ve built or remodeled. 

Now is the time for Builder and Remodeler 
Members to claim for Q4’24. Builder and 
Remodeler Members may claim for manufacturer 
rebates for residential jobs completed between 
October 1 through December 31, 2024. 

Q4’24 is also the last opportunity for builder 
members to claim for residential jobs completed in 
2024. Any builder who has not yet participated by 
registering and submitting a rebate claim is 
welcome to claim for all residential jobs completed 
January 1 through December 31, 2024 with their 
Q4’24 HBA Rebates Claim. 

Q4’24 Claiming Deadline is Friday, February 14, 
2025 

 Clopay Garage Doors has ended their rebate 
program effective Dec. 31, 2024. 

Builder members are encouraged to claim their 
rebates with 60+ participating manufacturers in an 
effort to increase their HBA Rebates total. For more 
information, visit www.HBArebates.com 
 

WRBA member-to-member discounts 

In order to offer our members more value with 
their membership and to increase potential 
business within our organization, several of our 
members offer fellow members discounts on their 
products or services. 

Dearco Glass & Paint – Greg Rusch – 715-526-2126 
● Discount on all paints & paint related items, 

glass & mirror products, glass repair & 
replacement, window treatments 

Floors Unlimited – Nate Calawerts – 715-524-2381 
● 10% off Carpet, Hardwood, Tile & LVP (add’l 

discounts available for tile & carpet remnants) 
● Builder/Contractor/Property Manager pricing 
● Free Local Delivery (limited time) 

Lakeview Revival – 715-304-8005 
● 10% off construction cleaning 
● 30% off the first routine cleaning for storefront / 

commercial window cleaning 

Sherwin-Williams Company – 715-526-1818 
● 15% off applicators 
● Exception pricing on paints & stains 

Wallrich Agency – Cap Wallrich – 715-526-2156 
● 5% Discount on SECURA Milestone Home and 

Auto insurance package policy premium 

Woodstock Hardwood Flooring, LLC – 715-449-2279 
● Contractor / Builder Pricing on all finish, tools, 

supplies, and unfinished & prefinished 
hardwoods that Woodstock  manufactures 

● 3% OFF Cabinets, Countertops, Carpet, Tile, 
Vinyl & other floor coverings 

● 3% back to the builder/contractor for 
customers referred to Woodstock (may 
require 1099’s at year end depending on 
amount). 

https://www.facebook.com/WolfRiverBuildersAssociation/
https://www.facebook.com/WolfRiverBuildersAssociation/
http://www.hbarebates.com


New 4 credit DCQ course launches 
 
In partnership with On3 Field Learning, the 

Wisconsin Builders Foundation has launched a 
newly created 4-credit online course that will 
satisfy the new continuing education requirements 
for Dwelling Contractor Qualifiers. Anyone 
renewing their DCQ credential will be required four 
of the 12 required credits in subject matter that 
includes construction laws and codes and 
contracts, liability, and risk management. 

To register for the course, members or 
non-members can simply click the “Register” 
button below. Members of record can access this 
course free of charge by entering the promo code 
provided on this page at checkout; note: WBA 
member login will be required to access this page. 
The course is available to non-members for $55.00. 
Your DCQ number will also be required at the time 
of registration. 

 
Directions: 
1. Click the Register Button Below 
2. Complete the required information and payment 
on checkout page (reminder to members of record 
to enter the promo code for free registration) 
3. You will receive a confirmation that you have 
been registered. At this time, please watch your 
inbox – and spam folder – for an email from On3. 
Note: it may take up to 48 hours if registering on 
the weekend.  
4. Follow the instructions in the email and 
complete the online learning (from smart phone, 
tablet, web browser, etc.) with 30 days 
5. After you have passed the course with a 70%, 
WBF will receive confirmation of your exam from 
On3 and will submit your credits to DSPS! 

Click here to register! 
Make sure to add support@on3.ai to your email 

contact list to ensure the email comes through.  
The email will look like this:  
Welcome to On3 Field Learning. 
Please go to the Apple App Store or Google Play 

Store and search for “On3 Learn”. You will see the 
On3 Field Learning app that you can install on your 
device. Once installed you can log in to your 
account using the information below. Alternatively, 
if you would like to access your learning via your 
personal computer/tablet, you can use a standard 
web browser and go to https://learn.on3.ai. Use 

the same credentials below to access either version 
of your account 

For your convenience you can use either the 
App or the Web interchangeably – the app is best 
for those who would like mobile capabilities, 
including the ability to download the courses and 
complete the courses regardless of internet 
strength – the best experience. 

The following credentials have been created for 
you to access your account: 

Username: XXXXXXX 
Password: XXXXX 
If you have any questions or need any 

assistance, please contact us at support@on3.ai. 
 
 

 

Progressive Attendance  Drawing 

  The name drawn for 

the $280 pot at the January Christmas 

Party was Sherwin-Williams. A 

representative was in attendance to 

claim the prize, so the pot at the 

February Hard Hat Happy Hour will 

reset to $20. 

Unfamiliar with the “Progressive” Attendance 
Drawing”?   For each General Membership 

Meeting, each member will have a chip with a 
number that corresponds to their name placed 

in the bucket, whether the member is in 
attendance or not.   

If present and your name (#) is drawn, you will 
win the pot!  If you are not present and your 

name is drawn, the pot will grow by $20 for the 
next meeting or Hard Hat Happy Hour event.  
Minimum pot will always be $20.  It costs you 
nothing, but you could be a winner if you’re 

there! 
Make sure you are there to win if 

your name (#) is called!  
 

 

https://wisbuild.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4b652b5dc1419566a54a97e7a&id=6df1042053&e=230668d427
https://wisbuild.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=4b652b5dc1419566a54a97e7a&id=817c544ed9&e=230668d427
https://wisconsinbuildersassociation.growthzoneapp.com/ap/Events/Register/gLW88V9r?mode=Attendee
https://learn.on3.ai/


Membership News 

Memberships Renewed – Welcome Back! 

● Double K Concrete Services LLC - Kurt Kazik 
● Raddant Electric Service - Sheri & Keith Raddant 
● Wallrich Agency - Aaron Wallrich 
● Wausau Homes of Appleton/Shawano - Mike 

Gibbons  

Members – Renewal Due February 
● Lakeview Revival WI Inc. - Bryce Szymanski 
● Perry Seamless Gutters - Parker Perry 
● Schneider & Son’s Landscaping Inc. - Angela 

Schneider 
● The Sherwin Williams Company - John Zovnic 
● Torborgs Shawano Lumber - Jim Torborg 

 
Upcoming Events/Meetings  

February 11 - Hard Hat Happy Hour, El Jefe 
March 11 - Breakfast Meeting - Farm Inn on Main 
April 8 - Hard Hat Happy Hour - Location TBD 
May 13 - Sporting Clays Shoot - J&H Game Farm 
June 10 - Picnic - Kuckuk Park, Shawano 
JULY - NO MEETING 
August 5 - Golf Outing - Golden Sands, Cecil 

RED = OPEN TO THE PUBLIC / Spread the word! 
      Please invite member prospects to membership 
meetings!  We’ll pay for their meal for the first 
meeting to give them the opportunity to see what 
we are all about.  We’ll also give you a $10 Kwik 
Trip Card for bringing them!  Share our membership 
info by sharing this link: WRBA Potential Member 
Letter 

Your input needed!  

Following suggestions from our January general 
membership meeting, our board of directors is 
looking at updating our scholarship program to 
include students beyond their first year of 
continuing education.  

We are also looking at the option of 
membership meetings on Wednesdays starting this 
fall.  

We’d love your thoughts! Join us at the Hard 
Hat Happy Hour on Feb. 11 at El Jefe, or at our next 
board meeting on Feb. 25 at The Pad.  

 

 

Wolf River Builders Association 
  2024/2025 Board of Directors 

 

President  Bryce Szymanski 

  Lakeview Revival WI Inc. 

  1005 S. Sawyer St. 
  Shawano, WI 54166 

  Mobile: 715-304-8005 

     

President  Stacy Herman 

Elect  BankFirst 

  835 E. Green Bay St. 
  Shawano, WI 54166 

  Work: 715-201-0390 

 

Treasurer  Don Pedersen 
 KerberRose, S.C. 
 115 E. Fifth Street 

  Shawano, WI  54166 

  Work: 715-526-9400 

 

Secretary Bryan Nemetz 

  Bryan Nemetz Construction 

  W8885 Oak Avenue 

  Shawano, WI  54166 

  Mobile: 715-853-7104 

   
Builder  John Maule – Maule Construction LLC  
Directors           (Work: 715-745-2256) 

       
Greg Brown – SCHS Trades Program 

                           (Work: 715-526-2175) 

            
Associate     Jess Kosnicki - CoVantage Credit Union 
Directors           (Work: 715-524-8200 ext. 3238)  

  Alex Tessar - Alex Tessar Enterprise Inc. 
           (Mobile: 715-701-3891) 

    
State   Greg Brown – SCHS Building Trades 
Director   

 
Executive Nathan Falk  

Officer        Email:  wolfriverbuilders@gmail.com 

                 Website:   www.wolfriverbuilders.org 

  Ph:  715-853-2310 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/17txMu90nszWYMopZ76_7U9eo4ttP6_JzrTeZfNMsOmk/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/17txMu90nszWYMopZ76_7U9eo4ttP6_JzrTeZfNMsOmk/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:wolfriverbuilders@gmail.com
https://wolfriverbuilders.org


 

https://www.nahb.org/nahb-community/member-benefits/savings


https://www.nahb.org/nahb-community/member-benefits/savings


http://hbarebates.com


 

https://wolfriverbuilders.org/our-members
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